
From:  Paul Griffiths  
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk" <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  16/12/2014 10:46 
Subject:  Vale of White Horse Local Plan 
Attachments: Comments on Local Plan-PaulG.pdf 
 
Re: Vale of White Horse Local Plan 
 
Please find attached document. I wish to make representations about the plan. 
 
I would be grateful if you could ensure the representations in the document are passed to the independent Planning Inspector. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paul Griffiths. 
High Corner 
Main Street 
Chilton 
OX11 0RZ             




